
From: "Michelle Whisenant" <MWhisenant@cityofportorchard.us>
To: "Jenine Floyd" <jfloyd@cityofportorchard.us>

Date: 8/3/2016 1:18:10 PM
Subject: RE: ASL Workshop

ASL was one of my favorite classes I took in college. Depending on the day we will see if I can go, hopefully I can!
 
From: Jenine Floyd
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:47 AM
To: Michelle Honeycutt
Subject: FW: ASL Workshop
 
Fyi…I don’t think I saw your name! I would love to go to this if I could, but I am out of town.
 
Jenine Floyd, CMC | Deputy City Clerk
City of Port Orchard | 360.876.7024 | www.cityofportorchard.us
                                                   
 
From: Randy Ernst
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:20 AM
To: Andee Walton; Andrew Brandon; Bill Schaibly; Brady Hagar; Brandy Rinearson; Charles Schandel; Clifford Higashi; Corey Copeland; Dale
Schuster; David Boltz; David Huibregtse; David Humphrey; David Walker; Debbie Hunt; Deborah Howard; Donna Main; Dustin McClure; Erik A.
Wofford; Gail Porter; George Counselman; Heather Humphrey; Heidi Draper; Holly Lindberry; Jason Glantz; Jenine Floyd; Jerry Jensen; Melinda M.
Lohre; Nathan Lynch; Pat Pronovost; Ray Gardner; Rebecca Graunke; Rob Putaansuu; Ron Patterson; Stephen Morrison; Ted Childs; Trey Holden
Subject: ASL Workshop
 
The Port Orchard Police Department is hosting an American Sign Language (ASL) Workshop on August 17, 2016. We are inviting
anyone who is interested in learning about deaf culture and our deaf community. You do not need to be in Law Enforcement to
attend, it is open to everyone. Please see attached flier and RSVP as soon as you can.
 
Thank you.
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